

Hello,

My name is Zack Whitman and I'm reaching out for guidance on how to handle a situation regarding my scheduled wedding in June in Mendocino.

We had contracted with the MacCallum House to hold our wedding in June in Mendocino. We have diligently been trying to cancel and use the force majeure provision in our contract to cancel the wedding. The MacCallum House has instead been wholly uncooperative and has today stated that they believe they could hold a wedding and not be in violation of the shelter in place.

I understand the shelter in place in Mendocino is scheduled to end May 10 but I do not anticipate that even at that point it would be permissible to force us to hold our wedding in Mendocino. We are trying our best to avoid any litigation and absolutely are trying our best to do the right thing and do not want ourselves or our guests to risk their health and safety and the health and safety of the residence of Mendocino.

If you could lend some guidance on how to address the situation that would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,
Zack Whitman

Zachary B. Whitman, J.D.

Attorney

Email: zack.whitmanesq@gmail.com

Phone: [650-440-3738](tel:650-440-3738)